
Carolyn, 
First and foremost, thank you for coming to our Family Market and for sharing the collection of 
clothes and shoes. 
I am sure that you understand the need within our community, and many of our families do not 
have the essentials that they need. 
Poverty is all around us, hard to believe in Northern Virginia! 
This monthly food outreach program has been very successful and even more so since we now 
partner with people like you who go the extra to help those in need. 
Please know that our school division is grateful for your service and generosity. 
Blessings to you this new year. 
Anne 
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